Amber Noworatzky

From: Greg Minikel

Sent; Tuesday, March 14, 2017 12:09 PM

Te: Christopher Able - D3

Cc Amber Noworatzky; Nick Reimer; Jim Muenzenmeyer; Greg Minikel; Dan Koski; Randy
Junk

Subject; Reguest for Agenda Item for March Public Safety Meeting - No Parking on N, 17th St.
Michigan to New York

Attachments: FW: NO PARKING - N. 17th

Ald. Able,

At the December 12, 2016 Public Infrastructure {P1} Committee meeting, a request from the Aging and Disability
Resource Center (ADRC) for a new bus stop at N, 17" and Michigan Ave. was discussed. The ADRC & Veterans Service
Office will be moving to 1701 Michigan Ave. in April 2017. They feel very strongly that a bus stop is needed at N, 17"
and Michigan Ave. to serve the disabled and veterans. It is my understanding that the Maritime Metro Transit (MMT)
plans to create a new stop here beginning sometime in April.

In order for the buses to get back to their original route on New York Ave. the buses will have to drive northbound on
North 17™ St. from Michigan Ave. to New York Ave.

North 17" St. is a very narrow street with a curb to curb width of 30 feet.

In order to accommodate the buses, the MMT has requested that parking be removed from the east side of the
street.

Can we add this itemn to the March Committee meeting?

Do you want the PD to send out an invite to the abutting property owners to attend the meeting?




Amber Noworatzky

From: Jim Muenzenmeyer

Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 2:10 PM
To: Greg Minikel

Subject: FW: NO PARKING - N. 17th
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Jim Muenzenmeyer

Sent: Saturday, March 04, 2017 8:02 AM
To: Dan Koski; Gregg Kadow

Cc: Sonja Birr

Subject: NO PARKING - N. 17th

As a result of the DPI Committee decision to service the new location of the ADRC, MMT will be altering it's Route 6 to
trave! north bound from Michigan Ave to New York Ave on N, 17" | believe it’s necessary to prevent parking along the
east side of N, 17" from Michigan to New York to safely accommodate this request.

Please talk about this change and place the request on the next Public Safety Committee agenda if you feel it is
warranted.

Thx - Jim

Thank you,

(]/‘}/{ /%(@/(Z (2Xigiid @OK/@/‘

Transit Manager
imuenzenmeyer@manitowoL.org
Maritime Metro Transit

915 S. 11th Street

Manitowoc WI 54220

(920) 686-6511

(920} 686-5020 (FAX)
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